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Product Change Notice: Output cable change for GEM40/ 

SGA60/ SGAS60 series  

Date：2022/04/15  
By: Frank Chen / Product Manager 

Frank@meanwell.com 
 
MEAN WELL has implemented changes to the output cable for part of the models under the following series: 

GEM40I, SGA60U/E and SGAS60U/E. The wire changes will not affect the characteristics or usage of the 

products. Implementation of the new version will commence starting April, 2022. Please note a conversion 

period with both old and new versions is expected, but the price remains the same. Please refer to the latest 

specifications on our website, or you can contact MEAN WELL's business representative. 
  

Change in effect: 2022.04 

Affected models: 
GEM40I05-P1J 

SGA60U05/07/09-P1J、SGA60E05/07/09-P1J 

SGAS60U05-P1J、SGAS60E05-P1J 
Change illustrations:  
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